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SAFETY DRILLS

The Governor Wentworth Regional School Board recognizes that emergencies may
occur during the school day/year. Safety drills train students, under staff direction, to
move safely, quickly, and quietly from any location within the building to an assigned
evacuation area.

Safety drills will be scheduled by the building principals to occur each month during the
school year.
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